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We would like to inform you that the ePSIplatform will be temporarily unavailable on Wednesday,
March 6, 2013 between 14:00 and 18:00 (CET)

This forms part of the implementation process of a new upgraded platform that will be an interactive
one-stop shop for stakeholders to find relevant information about the European and International PSI
re-use development, good practices, legislation and examples of PSI re-use products and services.

One of the objectives will be to facilitate the engagement of key actors from the private and public
sectors concerned with the re-use of PSI. An expert advisory service will also be featured that will
be able to provide an analysis of successful new practices and development in the PSI in the EU.

We invite you to stay tuned with us for the latest updates in PSI data re-use in the European Union!


